
CTPS BOARD MEETING, TUESDAY OCTOBER 8, 2024

Present: Alora, Jane, Jan, Sherry, Therese (Cynthia and Esther not present)

MEMBERSHIP:

Cynthia has sent out a personal note/email to those members who have not yet renewed for this year. No

information yet about any responses.

Update: I sent out roughly 20 letters to former members. I only received 2 responses, one was a

renewal. We currently have 45 active members.

TREASURER'S REPORT:

Jane compiled a report from May'24 to Oct'24. (will be attached)

Jane has researched the procedure for using the CTPS SQUARE payment system, to be used at the

South Main Festival booth on Oct. 19th.

WEBSITE REPORT:

Two future projects—1) update Member Gallery artwork, and 2) create a mini-lesson on how to best use

iPhones for taking pics of artwork.

PROGRAMS REPORT:

Re: October 19 Paint-Around—The four artists participating are now Signe Cox, Richard Banh, Alan

Erlich and Jody Martin.

Alora will discuss with Esther about the viability of using ZOOM for this meeting.

Alora motioned that we give each of the four artists a $35 VISA gift card. Motion was seconded by Sherry,

then passed unanimously.

EXHIBITS REPORT:

Re: South Main Festival Booth—Jan reports that the volunteer sign-ups have been good, and she has

plenty of people signed up to help with set up and shut down. Eleven artists are participating at this point.

Re: December exhibit at WCAG Gallery—More focus will be placed on this exhibit after the South Main

Festival



MISC:

Re: December Holiday Party— It is confirmed that the party will be a brunch at Jan's house, and will

include the gift exchange game.


